
   

WEEK 7   

Monday 8th Public Holiday 

Tuesday 9th Year 5 2021 OC online applications open 

   

WEEK 9   

Friday 26th Year 5 2021 OC online applications close 

   

   

Week 10 3rd Last Day of Term 2 

   

Week 1   

Monday 20th Staff Development Day (no students) 

Tuesday 21st Students return 
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 Term 2 Week 6             Tuesday 2nd June 2020 

What’s on at Warrimoo 

Aim High to Achieve 

NOTES DISTRIBUTED 

 
Notes can be accessed via this link below 

https://warrimoo-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
notes.html  
 

JUNE 

TERM 3 

  If your child or an 
immediate family 
member is being 

tested for Covid-19 
please notify the 

school immediately  

JULY 

2021 Kindergarten 
enrolments are now 

being taken 
Please see enrolment form in 

newsletter 
 

http://www.glenbrook-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
https://warrimoo-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/notes.html
https://warrimoo-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/notes.html
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Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
Return to Face-To-Face Teaching 
We have now officially completed our first week back to face-to-face teaching. It has been so wonderful 
watching the students returning to school with such positive attitudes. The energy in the classrooms and the 
playgrounds is incredible. The message of maintaining distance and keeping hygiene habits up are still being 
actively reinforced across the school. As a school, we really do appreciate the magnificent support that the 
entire community has demonstrated throughout this difficult and challenging period of time.  
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Drop Off & Pick Up Responsibilities 
We continue to request that all children are dropped off from the front gate of the school and picked up in the 
same location in the afternoon. This is a requirement of the Department of Education regarding social dis-
tancing. Once we move out of the current restriction, parents will be encouraged and invited back into the 
school to conduct drop off and pick up. Thank you for your understanding and consideration regarding this 
request. 
 
Warrimoo Yarn-Up 
On Thursday 18th June Warrimoo Public School had scheduled a Warrimoo Yarn-Up to be held at the school. 
Unfortunately, due to the current climate of social distancing we have been forced to cancel this gathering. 
As a school community we hope to hold the next Yarn-Up on Thursday 17th September in Week 9 of Term 3. 
 
Changes to the opportunity class placement process for 2020 Year 4 students 
The 2021 Year 5 opportunity class placement process was put on hold in April 2020 due to the COVID-19   
situation.  
We now have a revised and simplified timeline for the OC placement process to ensure that students and 
families can have certainty about their placement as soon as possible. 
The changes include: 
• A new date for online applications. Parents must apply between 9 June 2020 and 26 June 2020. Late 

applications cannot be accepted. 
•   A new test date - Wednesday 16 September 2020. 
To ensure fair and consistent assessment of students across New South Wales, students will be offered   
places based only on their test results this year – there will be no school assessment scores.   
There will also be no opportunity for appeals given the tight timeframes. 
For further detailed information I encourage you to visit https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective
-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5 
 
Queen’s Birthday Long Weekend 
As we move forward towards Week 7 please note that Monday 8th June is the Queen’s Birthday Public Holi-
day. Students will return on Tuesday 9th June. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5
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Student Safety After School 
Over the past week the students at Warrimoo Public School have been released at the conclusion of each 
day in a staggered manner. With the Infants children departing the school at 2.50pm to avoid congestion at 
the front gates I have noticed that some of our students are moving onto the road, climbing the front fence 
and playing on the island out the front of the school. Please have a discussion with your child regarding the 
need for safety at all times during this period as I am fearful that a serious accident could occur. Thank you for 
your anticipated support regarding this matter. 
 
Student Safety & Parking Patrols 
Student safety is our number one priority at Warrimoo Public School. At times, children can be unpredictable 
and act in manner out of character. Florabella St, as I know you’re more than familiar with, is a very narrow 
street with limited parking before and after school. Please be aware that the signage regarding parking is for 
the safety of all our children and that Springwood Police do regular inspections of our school area. Below I 
have attached a photograph of some of the signage in case you are unfamiliar with them. I appreciate your 
consideration and support regarding this matter and I am certain you too would echo my sentiments about 
keeping our children safe. 
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2021 School Enrolments 
Kindergarten enrolments and all other enrolments for 2021 are currently being taken. In order for us to       
prepare our classes and ensure that equitable class numbers are maintained it is essential that we have all 
the information needed leading into 2021. If you know of someone who is enrolling at Warrimoo Public School 
and has not yet done so, could you please pass on our school details? Additionally, if you have children in 
Kindergarten to Year 5 and are planning on moving at the end of the year, that information is important also. 
 
Promotional Flyer Letter Box Drops 
At Warrimoo Public School we are committed to providing the very best opportunities for the students within 
our school and the wider community. We are currently taking proactive measure to increase and improve our 
profile within Warrimoo. The school has developed an information flyer and we are looking at having it         
distributed throughout our school intake boundaries.  We are requesting the support of our families in          
assisting our school with a letter box drop throughout the community of Warrimoo. If you are interested in 
strapping on your shoes and walking some of the streets it would be greatly appreciated. If you can assist 
please make contact with Mrs Maz in the school administration to discuss which streets you may be able to 
support with. Thank you in advanced for any support you may be able to offer. 
 
I wish you a very happy and enjoyable fortnight ahead.  
My kindest regards, 
 
Mr Tony Jeff 
Principal 
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